
 Infant and Child 
 Scientists Needed! 

	
  

We are looking for infants and children from 0-6 years of age to participate!  
Children find our studies fun and interesting, and so do their parents.  

As a thank-you, we give your child a small gift.   
If you would like to participate or learn more, please contact us any time! 

 
 
 
 

What do 
babies 
think? 

 (609) 771-2046 
 

cogdevlab@tcnj.edu 
 

tcnjcogdevlab.com 
 

facebook.com/TCNJCogDev 

	
  

Interested? 

TCNJ Cognitive 
Development Lab 

At the TCNJ  
Cognitive Development Lab,  

we research how infants and children 
perceive and reason about the world around 
them. Our studies are designed to be fun 
puppet shows and games for infants and 
children between 0 and 6 years old. We 
study topics such as learning, language,  
and memory, while children have fun! 

 
We would love for you and your child to 

participate in our research! 
 

Our work has been featured on  
NPR, CNN, PBS  

Good Morning America,  
Time, Scientific American,  

and more! 
 


